
A Chain of Kindness: The Spirit of Giving

Year after year, Infuturo Inc. Mint 05 holds its

company wide, Year-End Event.

Instead of the typical dinner out at a hotel or

beach trip to the tropical coasts, employees

instead spent their last days of 2019 by

imparting a meaningful change to the

budding members of our community.

On December 21, 2020, employees

prepared game booths, bazaar stalls and

different parlor games and activities for all

the attendees in this year’s Year-end Bazaar.

The kids from Bethesda Children’s Home for

orphanage children were the special guests of this

year end event. A total of 57 children across

different age groups and 7 of their guardians joined

the Mint Community in celebrating the last days of

the year with smiles and laughter.

Our welcomed guests arrived bright and early at 

7:30 a.m. and were first treated to a yummy 

breakfast!

Welcome to Mint’s Year End Bazaar 2019! 

After eating their fill, the kids joined the opening program

given by our Human Capital Manager, Mr. Ivy R. Diez,

where they were warmly welcomed by the rest of the

teachers and admin personnel.

After introductions came different fun and engaging

parlor and booth games for the Bethesda kids! They

enjoyed participating in games such as: Limbo and

Newspaper Dance, Jelly Table Pong and Dance map.

After meals, fun and games, the Bethesda kids

performed two song and dance numbers to show their

appreciation to all of the members of the Mint

Community. Laughter and teary eyed smiles were seen

all around as the children from Bethesda Home gave

their farewells after a heartfelt thank you.

Children from Bethesda Children’s Home performing their song and dance.

Kids playing and enjoying themselves with different parlor games.



A Chain of Kindness: The Spirit of Giving

The event did not end with the children’s

departure as when the kids have gone up

and away, it’s the adults’ turn to play!

The program carried on in the afternoon with

parlor and booth games for employees and

their family members to enjoy! After all, there

were still booth and raffle prizes to be won!

Teachers, admin personnel and their families alike

also enjoyed the same parlor games that the

Bethesda kids participated in with a few additional

rounds and games here and there.

Overall, everyone was a team player and good

sport as they tried to best each other whether as a

group, team or site!

After each game, various tokens and prizes were 

awarded to the victorious!

A sweet desserts bazaar booth by Ma’am Gwen from the CRD Department.

After games were played, food was eaten and prizes

were collected. The awards ceremony followed to

give recognition to the Mint’s exemplary teams and

employees that was conducted by none other than

our General Manager: Ma’am Diana E. Ringor.

After memorable pictures were taken, the Year-end

Bazaar was officially put to a close with final words of

appreciation and well wishes given by Ma’am Diana

to all of the members of the Mint Community.

This year end event was about making a difference,

no matter how small, and imparting kindness to not

just the young members of our society but to

everyone we interact with. Happy Year-end Bazaar!
A final commemorative picture taken with Mint employees and the 

children from Bethesda Children’s home. Happy end of the year!

Teams gearing up to face each other in a game of Sort and Organize!


